
To our new, returning, and prospective chaperones, 

 

Hope you had a great summer and are ready for an exciting year with our great Falcon 

Band!! Leroy Ervin and Susan Parker will be your Falcon Band Lead Chaperones again 

this year.  We want to welcome our new parents to the Falcon Band family and 

welcome back our veteran band parents (plus invite new chaperones).  We were so 

pleased to see so many of you at equipment night and we want to say thanks in 

advance.  We are looking forward to another year full of fun, excitement, and hard 

work.  We hope that you will enjoy getting involved with the band and our talented 

children.  Band kids are great kids, so join us and get to know them and be a part of our 

Falcon band!  Believe me, the year will go by in a blink of an eye.  As Band 

Chaperones, our primary job is to make sure all of the students safely get to the 

games/contests and back to school afterwards. 

 

We realize that this is going to everyone, not just those who specifically signed up to 

chaperone. If you happen to see a job that looks interesting, please feel free to join us! 

 

You can volunteer to chaperone at as many or as few of the football games and 

contests as you would like.  Each week, you will receive an e-mail request with details 

and the opportunity to volunteer for that event.  Just respond to the e-mail and you will 

be on the list for that game or contest. You will need to register as a CCISD 

volunteer.  You can access the CCISD Volunteer Application form at 

https://web.ccisd.net/online-forms/volunteerregistration.   If you have any questions, see 

the Chaperone FAQ under the new band parents tab at www.clhsband.org  or contact 

us. Even if you do not volunteer, please create an account in Charms as we use that to 

send out requests and updates on when we are leaving the stadiums and when we are 

expected back at the school.  The link for Charms is also on the band website under the 

"Getting Started" tab. 

 

You will soon receive the form to volunteer for the first game on August 27! As always, 

Thank You Chaperones. You make the difference in our children's lives! 

 

Leroy Ervin      Leroyervin@aol.com 

Susan Parker   mysparker23@gmail.com 
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